
 
 
 
SIS/STC/111/2017– 2017                                                                                                February 19, 2018 
Name: ___________________________________________ Grade: _________ Division: _______ 
Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to welcome you for the occasion where you will be the proud 

witnesses of the felicitation of your tiny tot wearing the Academic Cap & Gown and 

receiving the graduation certificate at the Special Ceremony.  Please do join us for 

the KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION CEREMONY at 6.30 pm on Thursday,             

March 15, 2018  

Note: You are requested to contact the concerned class teacher for further details. 
 
 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

_________________________________________________________________ 


